
Summer YL Section Meeting 

 

 

The next meeting of the Dauphin County Bar Associa-

tion Young Lawyers’ Section will be held on Wednes-

day, August 14th at Bar Headquarters. The purpose of 

the meeting is to discuss our agenda for the upcoming 

year and broaden section engagement. After the meet-

ing, everyone will gather at the bar for happy hour!  

To:  Young Lawyers Section Members 

Free parking available 

next door at PHFA  

beginning at 5:15 p.m. 

 

Parking instructions on 

attached page. 


